
Attention Condo 2 Residents- Important Information 
Regarding National Grid Upgrade and Installation 
 
National Grid will begin with Phase 3 of their Natural 
Gas pipeline upgrade next week. This phase of the 
project will include the installation of new service 
lines from the main gas line to your meter. Please 
understand that this upgrade is mandated by the 
New York State Public Service Commission to the 
utility.  
 
National Grid will be notifying/contacting residents 
regarding their scheduled installation date. On the 
day of installation, utility crews must have access to 
your unit to inspect inside gas lines after new service 
lines are tied-in and energized. 
 
All questions regarding scheduling should be 
directed to the National Grid contact info listed in 
their letter (see below).  
 
The condo Boards will have no involvement in the 
scheduling process and it will be the sole 
responsibility of National Grid.  



 
 


